
 

  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 16th October 2020 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are celebrating Harvest Festival in school next week.  Look out for our harvest 
celebrations on our school Twitter.     
 
Unfortunately, in these unprecedented times we cannot invite you to join us.   
However, we are inviting the children to bring a non-perishable food item which will 
be added to our collection.  If you would like to donate please send your child to 
school with their item on Thursday 22nd October.  We will be taking these items to 
the food bank after half term for distribution within the local community. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Owens 
 


